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MMCD All-Plan Letter 09-003 

TO: ALL MEDI-CAL MANAGED CARE HEALTH PLANS 

SUBJECT: MEDI-CAL MANAGED CARE CAPITATION REPORT 

This letter serves to notify Medi-Cal managed care plans that effective January 1, 2009 
the monthly Medi-Cal Managed Care Capitation Report will no longer be mailed hard 
copy to interested parties, but will be available on the California Department of Health 
Care Services website. This change is being made to better assist users in obtaining 
more timely information and to assist in reducing postal expenses to the state. The 
web-link to the report is below. 

The Medi-Cal Managed Care Capitation Report is generated on a monthly basis and 
has a variety of useful financial information pertaining to all health plan models of the 
Medi-Cal managed care program. The report contains a complete listing of all health 
plans the state contracts with to provide managed care to Medi-Cal beneficiaries along 
with contact information for each health plan. In addition, the report contains non- 
confidential health plan capitation rates. 

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding the report, please 
contact Tim Keegan at (91 6) 449-5000. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Halverson, Deputy Director 
Health Care Operations 

Medi-Cat Managed Care Division 
1501 Capitol Avenue, P.O. Box 997413, MS 4400 

Phone (91 6) 449-5000 Fax (91 6) 449-5005 
Internet Address: www.DHCS.ca.gov 

http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/dataandstats/reports/pages/MMCDFinancialReports.aspx

